
F a m i l y
S p o n s o r s h i p  

SUN OCT 26

St. Joseph’s
High School

10AM

Donate at
www.ymcaofmewsa.org/tot-trot

 
Join us as a FAMILY SPONSOR, where your

generous donation of $25 or more will
directly assist struggling parents in our

community, making child care accessible to
those in need and brightening the future for

our children. Your support can create a
lasting impact on local families. Together, we

can ensure that every child has the
opportunity to thrive.

WE ARE LOOKING FOR 40 GENEROUS
FAMILIES WHO ARE WILLING TO DONATE TO

HELP FAMILIES IN THE COMMUNITY. 

All families who donate $25 or more
will be recognize with their name on
a prominent banner at the Tot Trot
event. Additionally, your name will
be featured in our newsletters and
on our child care app, ensuring that

your commitment to our cause is
widely celebrated.

Visit www.ymcaofmewsa.org/tot-trot to make your donation.
Click on the DONATE button enter your donation amount. Fill in your details 

and complete the donation process. Donors at $25 or more will be recognized as a 
FAMILY SPONSOR of the Tot-Trot

To make a donation over the phone please call 732-516-2083 and mail a donation to 
YMCA, 483 Middlesex Ave., Metuchen, NJ 08840 (ATTN: Tot Trot Family Sponsor). 

For questions, email elizabeth.bennett@ymcaofmewsa.org 

How to Get Your Family Name Included on the Banner:


